
Meeting 1 December 1914 

Present: Mr R Brown in the chair 

Dr Bleasdale, Dr Ross, Messrs T F Kershaw & Slatter. 

 

Minutes of previous meeting read and confirmed. 

 

Business arising therefrom. 

 

Shelter: Mr Slatter read a letter from Marshalls the builders offering to make a four winged shelter 

for £8-10/- or a three winged one for £7-15/-. It was decided to leave the matter over until next 

month and meanwhile enquire the cost of constructing a shelter from old sleepers if they could be 

obtained. 

 

It was decided to send to the makers one horse cutter and on 14” cutter to be overhauled and 

repaired. 

 

The resignations of the following members were accepted. Dr Park, Dr McLeod, Mrs T A Platt as 

playing members and Mr H T Bowers as an honorary member. 

 

Mr Henry Shaw’s name was transferred from the list of playing members to honorary membership. 

Miss Pattie Greaves’ name was transferred from the list of honorary members to the list of playing 

members. 

Nurse Holmes was elected a member and enquiries whether she was a temporary member and 

entitled to join without paying an entrance fee left with Dr Bleasdale. 

 

It was decided to make a Christmas gift of 5/- to each member of the ground staff. 

 

The following list of unpaid subscriptions was considered:- 

Dr White,  Dr Clark, Messrs Cowley, J Fisher, H T Greenwood, Chas Greaves, Jeffrey Grime, G H Okell, 

Harold Shaw, J R Swale, J C Saunderson, W S Smethurst, Dr W J Winterbottom. 

Mrs Cowley, Miss Elwood, Mrs Saunderson, Mrs Clarke, Mrs W S Smethurst, and it was decided that 

the Secretary notify them that the Committee intend to post a list of unpaid subscriptions in the 

Club house on the 1st proximo. 

 

H G Hall 

 

 

 

 


